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Suggested Message 

Mrs. Johnson and I were delighted to hear 

of the birth of your son and send you both our 

very best wishes. May your new Prince have a 

long and happy life. 

Sincerely, 

Lyndon B. Johnson 

President of the United States 

Their Royal Highnesses 
Princess Margarethe, Successor to the 

Throne, and Prince Henrik, 
Copenhagen, Denmark. 


